
Dear Graduate Professional Council General Assembly, 
 
Below are some quick minutes from our October meeting on Tuesday. We encourage you to 
forward these quick minutes to all graduate or professional students in your department! 
 
1) Be on the lookout for an update on the "Mizzou 18" Award from the Mizzou Alumni 
Association for graduate and professional students graduating this December. Applications will 
be open November 3rd. 
 
2) Jen Polk, a consultant for non-academic careers upon graduation, will be on campus October 
17th-19th. 
 
3) Travel Awards are due tomorrow, Friday October 6th, at 5:00pm.  
 
4) A Halloween party is in the works for all grad/professional student on campus 
 
5) Student Health Center: 
Dr. Evans from the Student Health Center came to the GA meeting to answer questions about 
the new policy. 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding the change in policy with the Student Health 
Center, please contact Alysha O'Neil, John D Blevins, or William "Bill" Vega. For any comments 
or concerns with the new policy changes, please contact Gary Ward or Jeff Zeilenga. Include any 
stories on how you have been impacted by this new policy change.  
 


